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A MESSAGE TO OUR COMMUNITY 
FROM THE TEAM AT AUBURN RECREATION 

 

WELCOME BACK! As things slowly start to open back up, we have never been more 

excited to see a packed parking lot, kids bouncing basketballs in the hallways, and our favorite 

seniors popping in to say “hi” and chat for a few minutes. To say we have missed you would be an 

understatement!  

We’ve all learned and grown over this past year, as individuals and as a community. To say Auburn is 

the BEST doesn’t even come close to describing the generosity, concern, connections and spirit of 

willingness we have witnessed since March 2020. We continue to evolve and adjust to the world 

around us and we strive to keep up with new developments with the ever-changing COVID-19 

pandemic. We have changed up some of our favorite programs and added new ones in response to 

our community’s more pressing needs.  

You will see some changes within our programs, including a NEW REGISTRATION SYSTEM! Take a 

look at page 3 for information on how this will impact you and the online registration process.  

As you browse through this Summer Brochure, please keep in mind that all our facilities, programs, 

and policies are subject to change as a result of COVID-19 and Maine CDC guidelines. Many of 

the programs listed here are already open for registration, so please give us a call or log onto your 

Team Sideline account for info & updates. 

 

WHAT TO KNOW WHEN VISITING OUR FACILITIES 

• Do not come to an Auburn Recreation facility if you feel sick or have had any symptoms of 

COVID-19 in the past 3 days.  

• Maintain at least 6’ of physical distance from others 

• Face coverings are required upon entering facility 

• Face coverings are also currently required during exercise  

• There will be no lingering in common areas 

• Adhere to one-way directional entry/exit signs 

• Hand sanitizer will be available throughout the building 

• Bring your own water bottle (fountains are only available to fill a water bottle)  

• A list of symptoms is available on the Maine CDC website and is posted throughout our facilities 

• Dispose of your masks properly - please do not litter and discard them in our parking lots 

 

We understand and respect that not everyone is comfortable participating in programs right now, and 

we will continue to work with you to manage refund requests. As always, we encourage participants to 

check with a medical professional before engaging in any recreation programming.   

 

Thank you for your patience, vigilance, support and positive feedback. See you soon!  



 3 

 

Welcome to CIVICREC: Auburn Recreation’s NEW Online Registration Platform! 
 

 

 

Our conversion to CIVICREC from Team Sideline will occur by Fall 2021. Please be 
patient with us this summer as registration will occur in both systems. Staff has 
worked hard to ensure a smooth transition for customers. If you need any assistance, 
please reach out to us at 333-6611 or auburnrec@auburnmaine.gov.   

What will I be able to do on this site? 

• View and register for programs 

• Manage your account  

• View league games and schedules 

• Find information about various programs, departments and facilities  

• View Facility Schedules (not all facilities schedules are available at this time)   
 

To access, visit: https://secure.rec1.com/ME/auburn-me/catalog   

TO SET UP A CIVICREC ACCOUNT:  

1. Select Login/Create Account in the upper left corner, then select light blue button at bottom 
to create account.   

2. On mobile devices, select Account in the upper right corner and click Sign Up. 
3. Fill out the required information. 
4. To receive text alerts (i.e. class cancellations, facility closings), indicate your mobile carrier next 

to your cell number. 
5. To receive important notifications, opt-in to receive all communication types (courtesy 

notifications, critical announcements, upcoming events) 
6. Additional household members (spouse, children, etc.) may be added at any time in your Account 

Settings. Keep your entire household on one account! 
7. When you have chosen an Activity, make sure to select the correct account member before 

adding it to your cart. 
 

Browse our catalog for our facility rentals for your upcoming events and make a reservation online!

For assistance or to update your profile, call 333-6611 or email auburnrec@auburnmaine.gov.  

https://secure.rec1.com/ME/auburn-me/catalog
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Marc Gosselin 
Executive Director, Community Partnership & Sports Tourism 

marc.gosselin@auburnmaine.gov    207-333-6601 X2114 

Sabrina Best 
Recreation Director  
sbest@auburnmaine.gov 207-333-6611 

 

Jeremy Gatcomb 
Superintendent of Recreation &  
Ingersoll Turf Facilities 
jgatcomb@auburnmaine.gov 207-333-6611 
 

 

Robbie Berube 
Operations Manager of Norway Savings 
Bank Arena  
rberube@auburnmaine.gov 207-333-6601 
X2120 

 

Cy Wilkinson  
Recreation Facility Maintenance  
cwilkinson@auburnmaine.gov 207-333-6611 

 

Jennifer Banker  
Executive Assistant  
jbanker@auburnmaine.gov 207-333-6611 
 

Jenna-Rae Brown 
Administrative Assistant 
jrbrown@auburnmaine.gov 207-333-6611 

Shawn Boyd 
Recreation Specialist  - GNG & PAL   
sboyd@auburnmaine.gov 207-333-6611  
 

Heath Crocker  
Recreation Specialist  - Adult Leagues 
hcrocker@auburnmaine.gov 207-333-6611 

 

Dawna Daigle 
Recreation Specialist  - Youth Programs 
ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov 207-333-6611 

 

Darcey Gardiner 
Recreation Specialist  - Ingersoll & Wellness 
dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov 207-333-6611 

 

Jamie Longley  
Recreation Specialist  - 50+ Senior Programs 
jlongley@auburnmaine.gov 207-333-6611 

 
 

Page 2   Message to the Community  
Page 4         Meet Our Team 
Page 5-6      Mission Statement & Policies  
Page 7-9    Facilities & Rental Info  
Page 10-15   50+ Adult Programming  
Page 16-19  Adult Sports  
Page 20-21  MRPA Discount Tickets & Events 

Page 22-23  Youth Programming/Childcare  
Page 24-29 Youth Sports 
Page 30 Birthdays at Ingersoll 
Page 31    PAL Programs  
Page 32-35 Family & Community Events   
Page 36   Public Art Projects 
Page 37 Get Involved  
Page 38-39 Program Registration & Waiver 

Office Hours 
Auburn Recreation Offices are open 8:00AM - 4:30PM, Monday - Friday 

Table of Contents 

Meet Our Team  



 5 

 

At Auburn Recreation, our Mission is: To promote a healthy lifestyle through various 
recreational activities focused on enhancing the wellbeing of all Auburn citizens. 

Registration: Registration can occur either in person at the 
Recreation Department [Hasty Community Center 48 
Pettengill Park Road] OR online at www.auburnmaineg.gov 
 

Registration Process:  Pre-registration and pre-payment 
are required for all classes. Programs registrations are 
accepted in person, mail, online, or over the phone. 
Payment is expected prior to the start of the first class date. 
Individuals may register their own family and one other 
family for programs unless we have specified otherwise.  
 

Payment: Full payment is required at the time of 
registration for classes $40 and under. For programs $41 - 
$100, a minimum of 50% payment at the time of registration 
is required along with a signed payment plan. For programs 
$101 or more there is a minimum $50 payment at the time 
of registration required along with a signed payment plan.  
 

Payment Plan Policy: Payment Plans are available for 
programs $40 or more. These are 90 day payment plans 
and can only be set up in person, in the office. When an 
account with an outstanding balance doesn’t show any 
payment past 90 days, it will be sent to collections. If you 
are on a payment plan and stop/miss a payment without 
communicating with us, we may deny or remove the 
participant from the activity. If you are on a payment plan 
and would like to register for a new program, your balance 
must be under $200 before registration and new payment 
plan can occur. 
 

Non-Residents: Participants who do not live in Auburn 
must pay an additional fee of $10 per class. This includes 
senior citizen non-residents, unless otherwise specified.  
 

Confirmations: We do not send course confirmations or 
reminders of enrollment. If you register for a program and 
do not receive a call from us, you have been accepted into 
the class and are responsible for knowing class dates, 
times, and location.  
 

Refunds: If we cancel a class or special event, all fees will 
be refunded. If you withdraw 3 business days before the 

first class or one time event (excluding weekends & 
holidays), you will receive a full refund. If you withdraw 
fewer than 3 business days before the first class or one 
time event, you will receive a 50% refund. No refunds will 
be given if you cancel after the class or the one time event 
has taken place. If you are dissatisfied with a program after 
the first class of a session, you must let us know before the 
second class of the session. We will issue a 50% refund at 
this time. No refunds will be given after the second class of 
a session. Refunds take about 14-21 days to process. We 
do not provide cash refunds. If injury occurs to a participant 
that prevents the participant from continuing in a class, you 
may request a pro-rated refund of the activity fee.  
 

Trip Refund: If Auburn Recreation cancels a trip we will 
refund all fees to the participant. If the participant notifies us 
3 or more business days before the scheduled trip we will 
issue a full refund unless otherwise noted in the brochure. If 
the participant notifies us fewer than 3 business days before 
the scheduled trip we will issue a 50% refund. No refunds 
will be given the day of the trip or after the trip is held.  
 

Inclusion: Auburn Recreation provides reasonable 
accommodations to qualified individuals with disabilities. In 
order to accommodate your needs a request must be made 
at least 10 days prior to the first day of the program.  
 

Diversity and Equity: Auburn Recreation is committed to 
fostering, cultivating and preserving a culture of diversity, 
equity and inclusion. We embrace and encourage our 
employees’ and participants differences in age, color, 
disability, ethnicity, family or marital status, gender identity 
or expression, language, national origin, physical and 
mental ability, race, religion, sexual orientation, veteran 
status, and other characteristics that make our employees 
and participants unique.  
 

Discounts: Auburn Recreation does NOT offer a senior 
discount, sibling discount, or family discount for classes as 
we attempt to make the classes as low and affordable as 
possible.  
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Recreation Facilities Building Use Priority  
 

Hasty Community Center Building Use Priority  |  The following building use priority list will be followed when it 
comes to scheduling and renting out Hasty Community Center:  
 
1. Recreation Programs (priority will be given to programs and activities that are designed for a specific area, i.e. 

basketball in the gym will take priority over a group meeting). These programs are 100% organized and run through 
the Recreation Department. Example; Auburn Youth Football, Adult Slow Pitch League, Auburn Rec Senior Trip.  

2. Co-Sponsored Programs are any programs that are organized and programmed at least 50% through the 
Recreation Department and 50% with an instructor, organization, or local team where the funds and registrations 
are being collected by the Recreation Dept. but a third party instructor or organization is implementing the program. 
Also in this category will be any City Sponsored Dept. program. Examples include Yoga, Seniors Plus, community 
meetings, and school-related functions.    

3. Any local (Auburn area) community group, organization, team looking to rent the facility and is not offered through 
the Recreation Dept. Examples would be Margaret Murphy Center, local home school groups, LAYSA, Babe Ruth, 
and Legion Baseball.  

4. Any other external group, organization, or team looking to rent the facility for a NON-COMPETING activity or 
program. The Recreation Director will have the final decision on determining what is considered a competing and 
non-competing program.  

 
Auburn Senior Community Center Building Use Priority  |  The Auburn Senior Community Center was designed to 
enhance the offerings and access for Auburn’s senior population (50+) to engage in healthy and active programs. The 
Auburn Senior Community Center will be utilized in the following capacity and priority:  
 
1. Auburn Recreation programs that are designed for the senior (50+) population will have the first priority when 

scheduling/booking this facility. This includes 100% Recreation programs, where the recreation staff is responsible 
for organizing, planning, and implementing 100% of the program. Examples include: Lunch n’ Learns, meals, trips, 
games, Knitting Club, and drop-in time) 

2. Auburn Recreation Co-Sponsored programs that are designed for the senior (50+) population will have the second 
priority to schedule the facility. This includes Recreation programs that are organized and programmed at least 50% 
through the Recreation Department and 50% with an instructor, organization, or local group where the funds and 
registrations are being collected by the Recreation Department. Examples: line dancing, 1st Auburn Seniors, senior 
arts and crafts, senior chair yoga, etc.  

3. Any local community group, organization, or non-profit looking to offer a Senior (50+) related program FREE to the 
community. Examples: AARP tax prep, Healing Waters Fly Fishing. 

4. Auburn Recreation program that is offered 100% through the Recreation department that is not designed for 
Seniors (50+) but for Auburn residents. Recreation Department fundraisers, team banquets, and other City 
Department events/programs would fall under this category. Examples: Youth Cheering, Family Bingo Night, City 
Employee BBQ, Youth Football Banquet).  

5. Auburn Recreation Co-Sponsored programs that is not designed for the Senior (50+) population. This includes 
Recreation programs that are organized and programmed at least 50% through the Recreation Department and 
50% with an instructor, organization, or local group where the funds and registrations are being collected by the 
Recreation Department. Examples: Toddle time, parent and me craft time.  

6. Any local (Auburn area) community group, organization, team looking to rent the facility for an activity not currently 
offered through the Recreation Dept. Auburn Residents will be given priority over Non-Residents. The Recreation 
Director will have the final decision on determining what is considered a competing and non-completing program. 
Examples: Birthday parties, Margaret Murphy Center, local home school groups, etc.  
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Facilities Available to Rent or Reserve  
 

Please contact the Auburn Recreation Department to rent or reserve any of 
the following facilities: 333-6611 or auburnrec@auburnmaine.gov.   

You may also check availability for select facilities HERE  

 
 

HASTY GYMNASIUM: Monday-Friday, 8:00am-
4:30pm $20/hour 
 

HASTY REC ROOM: $25/hour  
[After 5:00pm & weekends $60/hour] 
 

BIRTHDAY SPECIAL: Gym/Rec Room Combo 
$50/hour  
 

HASTY KITCHEN USE: $60 (additional for 
Birthday or other Rentals)  
 

TOT LOT PARK: Full Day Rental $100   
 

FESTIVAL PLAZA: No charge, application & agreement only  
 

ANNIVERSARY PARK: No charge, application & agreement only  
 

GULLY: No charge, application & agreement only  
 

MUNICIPAL BEACH PICNIC SHELTERS: No charge, application & agreement only 
(Labor Day to Memorial Day only)  
 

OUTDOOR FIELDS: Fee is pending upon 
type of activity, set-up or equipment needs 
and length of time. (Chestnut Field, 
Softball Fields, Cleveland Field)    
 

MT. APATITE PARK & TRAILS: No charge, 
application & agreement only  
 
 
 

SENIOR COMMUNITY CENTER:  
Meeting Room - $75/hour (minimum of 2 hours) includes 30-minute set-up and 30-
minute clean-up   
 

Banquet Room - $150/
hour (minimum of 2 hours) 
includes 30-minute set-up 
and 30-minute clean-up   
 

Full Hall - $200/hour 
(minimum of 2 hours) 
includes 30-minute set-up 
and 30-minute clean-up 

https://secure.rec1.com/ME/auburn-me/catalog
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Rate Information 

 Turf Facility 

Come inside and play! 
Ingersoll Turf Facility features approximately 20,000 sq feet of in-filled turf surface along with two baseball/softball 

batting cages. The main field surface dimensions are 94 feet wide by 186 long, providing ample space for practice, 

training, and nearly any activity that is traditionally done outdoors. 

Our competitive rates make this space accessible to nearly every team, organization, and user group across Central 

and Southern Maine! Consider Ingersoll Turf Facility for your recreational needs. 

Prime Time (Full Field) $165 

Non-Prime Time (Full Field) $120 

Prime Time (Half Field) $110 

Non-Prime Time (Half Field) $80 

Batting Cage (no machine) $35 

Batting Cage (with machine) $45 

Peak Season  | October - April 

Hourly rates 

Prime Time (Full Field) $110 

Non-Prime Time (Full Field) $80 

Prime Time (Half Field) $75 

Non-Prime Time (Half Field) $55 

Batting Cage (no machine) $25 

Batting Cage (with machine) $30 

Non-Peak Season  | May - September 

Hourly rates 

“LIKE” US ON FACEBOOK! WWW.INGERSOLLTURFFACILITY.COM  
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Summer Camps & Clinics Hosted at NSBA: Summer 2021 
 
Evolution Hockey  |  Ages 7-18 Skills and Development for 6 week program starting 
June 16. Mini Camp for Defensemen week of June 28. For more information and to 
register: https://www.evolhockey.com/   
 
Hodge Hockey  |  Offers Summer week long camps for various genders and ages. For 
more information and to register: https://hodgehockey.com/  
 
Rousseau’s Hockey  |  Offers clinics that run May-August for various genders and 
ages. Weeknight and weekend times. For more information and to register:   
http://www.rousseaushockeyclinic.com/  

Public Skate and Shinny Hockey will be 
back soon! Watch for more information 
on our website and social media pages. 
Stay tuned for updated events on our website: 
norwaysavingsbankarena.com 

https://www.evolhockey.com/
https://hodgehockey.com/
http://www.rousseaushockeyclinic.com/
http://www.norwaysavingsbankarena.com
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Age Friendly Programming [50+] 
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Age Friendly Programming [50+] 

Paper crafters, Corinne Saindon & Anita 
Austin, are putting together some fun 
paper craft kits for you to do this 
summer! These high-quality kits can be 
done in-person here at the Auburn Senior 
Community Center or you can pick up a kit 
do to on your own. Sign up for one or all 
three sessions! Min: 6/Max: 20 
 
Session 1: June 3, 10 & 24 
Session 2: July 1, 8 & 15 
Session 3: July 29, August 5 & 12 
 
2:00-4:00 PM 
Cost for each 3-class session: $20 for 
Auburn residents, $22 for non-residents 
 
Location: Auburn Senior Community 
Center 
Coordinator: Jamie Longley 
 
TO REGISTER, CALL: 333-6611 
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Age Friendly Programming [50+] 

Chair Yoga is good for people of all ages and abilities. Join instructor 
Emma Samson and learn the physical, mental, and emotional benefits 
of yoga, while using a chair to assist in balance for standing poses and 
seated poses that can be done anywhere. Min: 4/Max: 8  Registration 
is required. 4:15-5:15 PM at Auburn Senior Community Center   
Summer Session 1: June 3, 10, 17 & 24 
Summer Session 2: July 1, 8, 22 & 29 (no class 7/15) 
Summer Session 3: August 5, 12, 19 & 26 
Cost for each 4-class session: $30.00 for Auburn residents, $35.00 for 
non-residents. Coordinator: Jamie Longley REGISTER: 333-6611 
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Get out in the fresh air and play some games with friends. We will play 
cornhole, bocce ball, croquet and more! Beginners and experienced 
players are welcome. Those who do not want to play the more physical 
games can cheer from the sidelines or attempt one of our brain teasing 
puzzles. Min: 6/Max: 20 
 

Cost: FREE Auburn residents, $1 non-residents 
Dates: 5/14, 5/28, 6/7, 6/21, 7/12, 7/26 & 8/3 
Time: 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM at Lake Grove Park, 2 Fair Street 
 

TO REGISTER, CALL: 333-6611 

Age Friendly Programming [50+] 
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COMING SOON: Minibus Trips 
 

We are hoping to resume minibus trips in the near future if Covid-19 restrictions ease. We will 

post an update on our Facebook page and send an email when we have more information. Here 

are the trips we hope to take in 2021 with Coordinator Jamie Longley: Augusta Shopping Trip & 

lunch at the Red Barn, Oxford Casino, Agricultural Fairs & Beach Trips! 

Age Friendly Programming [50+] 
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Welcome Back to All of our wonderful Community Partners!  
We are working with our community partners to bring some of your favorite events 
and educational programs back to the Auburn Senior Community this summer.  
 
Be sure to check our monthly Senior Calendar! 
 

Age-Friendly Community Committee          
Meetings on the 1st Tuesday of each month, from 5:30 PM - 
6:30 PM at the Auburn Senior Community Center. Click here 
for agendas & minutes. 
 

Age-Friendly Gatherings & Events                                                
Join the Age-Friendly Committee for movies in the Auburn 
Senior Community Center! Dates and times will be listed on 
the monthly Senior Calendar. 
 

First Auburn Senior Citizens                            
Tentatively returning in June, the First Auburn Senior Citizens invite seniors ages 55 
and over to join them for fun, food, raffles and bingo. Meetings begin at 11:00 AM, 
but come early to socialize, buy raffle tickets and fin a seat. 
 

Date: First & Third Wednesdays of each month  
Meetings: 11:00 AM – 12:00 PM  Bingo: 12:30 PM – 2:30 PM                                     
Cost: $5 annual dues (meals, raffle tickets, and bingo extra) 
 

 
 

We look forward to working with the following  
NEW community partners over the summer:  

 
New Auburn Seniors Club  
Robin Dow Seniors Club                                                 

 

Age Friendly Programming [50+] 
Our Community Partners 

https://www.auburnmaine.gov/pages/experienceauburn/seniors
https://www.auburnmaine.gov/pages/government/age-friendly-community-committee
https://www.auburnmaine.gov/pages/experienceauburn/seniors
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Pickleball  
Pickleball has grown so fast we can hardly keep up! This indoor program allows adults to come down 
and play a game that is best described as “human ping pong.” We are welcoming new players all the 
time, be sure to check it out!  
 

Days: Tuesdays & Thursdays  
Dates: May 4

th
 – June 17

th
  

 Sept 7
th

 – Dec 30
th

  
Time: 8:30 AM - 12:00 PM  
Cost: $2.00 Auburn Residents, $3.00 Non-Residents 
(Punch passes available)  
Location: Hasty Community Center  
 

Coordinator: Darcey Gardiner, 
dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov 
 

Yoga with Emma  

Join this gentle yoga class to experience the beautiful art of yoga and begin to 
become in tune with your body. Focusing on stretching and controlled breathing, 
this class can offer something for all ability levels. Drop in for a solo class or get a 
frequent user pass. Please contact Darcey to join our Yoga email notification list!  
 

Days: Thursdays  
Dates: Beginning May 6

th
 

Time: 6:00PM - 7:00PM  
Cost: $10/drop in class or $40 punch pass (5 classes) 
Location: Auburn Community Senior Center   
Instructor: Emma Samson 
 

Coordinator: Darcey Gardiner, dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov 
 

Recreational Adult Coed Soccer 
Ingersoll Turf Facility is now offering co-ed soccer for those looking to be more active in a slower 
pace league. This 8-week league will include a 7-game schedule with playoffs, with a new rule 
adopted this year: Men must be at least 30 years of age as of 12/31/21 and women must be 18+. ID 
will be required for all players on the roster before the beginning of the season. 7v7 Games: 4 Men, 3 
Women required on the field. Min: 4 Teams/Max: 7 Teams 
 

Dates: Start in September  
Time: 7:00 PM/8:00 PM/9:00 PM Cost: $825per team 
Location: Ingersoll Turf Facility 
 

Coordinator: Darcey Gardiner, dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov  

ADULT SPORTS & WELLNESS 

 
ONLINE PROGRAM REGISTRATION 

You can register for most of our programs ONLINE! Visit www.auburnmaine.gov  

Or stop by our office located at 48 Pettengill Park, Auburn Maine  

Office Hours 8:00am to 4:30pm, Monday - Friday  

mailto:dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov
http://www.teamsideline.com/auburnme
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ADULT SPORTS 

Slow Pitch Softball Draft Leagues 
Our Draft Leagues are an individual registration for players and teams get drafted by coaches in a 
live event in March. All players will receive a Major League designed jersey and batting stats will be 
entered onto the MLS Draft website. The Men’s All-Star game and Home Run Derby events will take 
place at end of the Men’s Season.  
 

Over 40 Major League Softball (MLS) Draft League  
Men age 40 and over Slow Pitch Softball League  
Dates: Sunday Nights starting in May  
Cost: $65.00 Player Registration Fee  
All players will be drafted to a team by captains 
 

Major League Softball (MLS) Draft League  
Competitive 18+ Men’s Slow Pitch Softball League 
Dates: Monday and Thursday nights starting in May  
Cost: $100.00 Player Registration Fee  
All players will be drafted to a team by captains 
 

League of Their Own  
Competitive Women’s Slow Pitch Softball 
Dates: Wednesday nights starting in May 
Cost: $75.00 Player Registration Fee 
All players will be draft to a team by captains 
 

Coordinator: Heath Crocker, hrcrocker@auburnmaine.gov  

 

Adult Slow Pitch Softball Leagues  
We offer four different levels of competition in our Adult Slow Pitch Softball League; Recreation and  
Competitive for our 2 Men’s and 2 Coed leagues. All Leagues will begin in May with play-offs ending 
in August (weather depending). 
 

Men’s Competitive                           
Dates: Wednesdays  
Cost: $850.00 
 

Men’s Recreational 
Dates: Mondays/Tuesdays  
Cost: $850.00 
 

Coordinator: Heath Crocker, hrcrocker@auburnmaine.gov  

 

Summer Men’s Basketball League  
Auburn Recreation offers two different Basketball leagues during the summer months at the Hasty 
Community Center Gym. These are team based leagues and follow league specific rules.   
 

Men’s A League (Fastbreak)  
Dates: Sundays, starting June 7th  
Time: 3:00 PM - 8:00 PM (game times vary)  
Cost: $675.00 per team  
Age: 18+ 
 

Coordinator: Heath Crocker, hrcrocker@auburnmaine.gov  

Coed Middle Division 
Dates: Sunday Mornings   
Cost: $600.00 
 

Coed Lower Division 
Dates: Sunday Afternoons   
Cost: $600.00 

Men’s B League (Slowdown)  
Dates: Tuesdays, starting June 9th  
Time: 6:00 PM - 9:00 PM (game times vary)  
Cost: $625.00 per team  
Age: 30+ (under 30 with approval) 

mailto:hrcrocker@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:hrcrocker@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:hrcrocker@auburnmaine.gov
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Adult Fall Slow Pitch Softball League 
Our Draft Leagues are an individual registration for players and teams get drafted by coaches in a 
live event in August. All players will receive a Major League designed jersey and batting stats will be 
entered onto the MLS Draft website. The Men’s All-Star game and Home Run Derby events will take 
place at end of the Men’s Season.  Games are played mostly at the Pettengill Park softball fields or 
other fields in Auburn. 
 

Men’s Wood Bat Draft League 
Competitive Men’s Softball Age 18+  
Dates: Thursdays, starting September 9

th
 

Time: 6:00PM – 9:00PM (game times vary) 
Cost: $50.00 per player 
 

League of Their Own 
Competitive Women’s Slow Pitch Softball 
Dates: Wednesday nights starting  
Cost: $40.00 Player Registration Fee 
All players will be draft to a team by captains 
 

Coordinator: Heath Crocker, hrcrocker@auburnmaine.gov  
 
 

Fall Basketball Leagues  
Auburn Recreation offers two different Basketball leagues during the summer months at the Hasty 
Community Center Gym. These are team-based leagues and follow league specific rules.  
 

Adult Fall Men’s Basketball League 
18+ with no residency requirements 
Date:  
Cost: $500 per team 
Time: 6:30—9:30 (game times varies) 
 

Coed Basketball League (Slowdown) 
18+ with no residency requirements, 3 males & 2 females will be required on the floor during 
games.  
Date: Tuesday Sept. 13th—November 
Cost: $500 per team 
Time: 6:30—9:30 (game times varies) 
 

Coordinator: Heath Crocker, hcrocker@auburnmaine.gov  

 
Winter Basketball Leagues start in November  

FALL ADULT SPORTS  

ADULT SPORTS 

mailto:hrcrocker@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:hcrocker@auburnmaine.gov
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Thank You to all our Adult Sports League Sponsors!  
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In honor of National Parks & Recreation Month the Maine 
Recreation & Parks Association is teaming up with  

Auburn Recreation and other communities in Maine to  
celebrate the BEST and SAFEST way we know how:  

 
With a MAINE BACKYARD CAMPOUT!  

 

July 9-11, 2021 
 

Register early (contact below): The first 20 families will receive a  
FREE Backyard Camping Kit!  

 
 

No tent? No problem! Consider these alternatives: 
 

Cooking Activities  
Backyard Scavenger Hunts 
Zoom with other families  
Family Backyard Games  

#MaineBackYardCampOut  
 

To register, contact:  
Darcey Gardiner: dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov 

mailto:dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov
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DISCOUNT  TICKETS 
Sponsored by Maine Recreation & Parks Association  

 

Must purchase in-person during office hours,  

(CASH ONLY) starting June 15, 2021! 

 

 

 

FUNTOWN/SPLASHTOWN Combo passes for 

children and adults (children must be 48” or taller) 

Your Cost: $35.00 
(Gate price $45.00 Savings of $10!) 

 

 

 

 

 

AQUABOGGAN 

 Combo passes for children and adults  

(children must be 48” or taller)   

Your Cost: TBA 
 

 

 

 

 

 

YORK’S WILD KINGDOM 

 Combo passes for children and adults  

Your Cost: TBA  
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Auburn Rec camp is a 9-week day camp that provides 
free breakfast and lunch. Trips will depend on 
available transportation. Program is for Auburn 
residents and others within Androscoggin County. 
COVID-19 details will be emailed to all participants 
that are signed up. 120-day payment plans are 
available. SPACE IS LIMITED - If a camp is full please 
join the waitlist so we know if another site location 
is needed. MAXIMUM camp numbers are based on 
current CDC Guidelines; if those limits change, we 
will adjust capacity per site if possible. 

 
 

Summer Camp Dates: June 21 – August 20   
7:30 AM Drop-Off, 5:30PM Pick-Up 

PLEASE SIGN UP FOR THE GRADE THEY WILL BE GOING INTO IN FALL 2021 
Week: $125 ($135 non-resident) 

 
Pre-K/K (MAX 30) 
Cost: $700 ($750 non-resident) 
Location: TBD - location will be confirmed by June 
 

1st & 2nd  (MAX 50) 
Cost: $800 ($850 non-resident) 
Location: TBD - location will be confirmed by June 
 

3rd & 4th  (MAX 50) 
Cost: $800 ($850 non-resident) 
Location: TBD - location will be confirmed by June 
 

5th & 6th  (MAX 50) 
Cost: $800 ($850 non-resident) 
Location: TBD - location will be confirmed by June 
 

7th & 8th (MAX 30) 
Cost: $850 ($900 non-resident) 
Location: TBD - location will be confirmed by June 
 

Coordinator: Dawna Daigle, ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov 
 

Need Financial Aid? Auburn Rec is still accepting financial aid applications from those needing 

assistance with camp fees. This scholarship is for Auburn residents only and is not available to those 

individuals already receiving state aid. Auburn Rec also offers a flexible payment plan for those not 

able to pay for the full camp fee at one time. Please reach out for more information 333-6611.  

YOUTH PROGRAMMING/CHILDCARE 

 
ONLINE PROGRAM REGISTRATION 

You can register for most of our programs ONLINE! Visit www.auburnmaine.gov  

Or stop by our office located at 48 Pettengill Park, Auburn Maine  

Office Hours 8:00am to 4:30pm, Monday - Friday  

mailto:ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov
http://www.teamsideline.com/auburnme


 23 

 

Vacation Camp 
Bring the kids to camp during a week of school vacation! Located the Hasty Community Center, kids 
will participate in organized activities ranging from individual and group sports to arts and crafts. 
Lunches and snacks are NOT included. COVID protocols will be in-place and we will be following 
guidelines that have been approved for our Summer Day Camp program.  
 
Dates: December Break 2021, February Vacation 2022, April Vacation 2022  
Times: 7:00AM-5:30PM 
Location: Hasty Community Center 
Price: $100 Resident/$110 Non-Resident 
Coordinator: Dawna Daigle, ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov 
 
 

Auburn Adventures Before/After School Childcare  
Due to the success of our remote learning program, we have decided to 
offer Before and Aftercare to Auburn students for the upcoming 2021-
2022 school year. This program will offer a safe and fun place for the kids 
before/after school and will include a mixture of homework help, fun 
STEM projects, movies and play time. Due to limited space, the program 
is only open to 20 participants and will only operate on school days (no 
care for holidays & vacations; see Vacation Camp options). Families are 
responsible for snacks and transportation to the Hasty Community 
Center. Transportation to and from school will be provided either by Rec 
(minibus) or the School Department, depending on the school. This 
program covers all five school days and the price will not be discounted 
or refunded for any alteration. Financial aid is available. 

  

Grades:  K-6
th

 Grade in any Auburn elementary school  
Times:    Before care will run from 7:00am-8:00am  
               After care will run from 3:00-5:30pm Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday and from 
  12:00pm-5:30pm on Wednesday 
Location:  Hasty Community Center/Ingersoll Turf Facility 
Transportation:  We will provide/coordinate transportation to and from school  
Cost:   $15 per day, paid a month in advance (payment due on 1st of the month)   
                     Session 1: September – December (roughly $1,200)  
  Session 2: January – June (roughly $1,500)    
Payment:  A down payment of $50 is due at time of registration and first month’s fee must be 
paid by the first of the month. The price of $15 per day being paid monthly is all inclusive meaning 
there will be NO discounts (example: only aftercare, sibling discount, specific days). It is your 
decision to use as much of the care provided for the price set.     
  

Coordinator: Dawna Daigle, ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov 
 

 
 

 
Need Financial Aid? Auburn Rec is still accepting financial aid applications from those needing 
assistance with camp fees. This scholarship is for Auburn residents only and is not available to those 
individuals already receiving state aid. Auburn Rec also offers a flexible payment plan for those not 
able to pay for the full camp fee at one time. Please reach out for more information 333-6611.  

YOUTH PROGRAMMING/CHILDCARE 

mailto:ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov
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YOUTH SPORTS 

Mini Eddies LAX (PreK-2nd Grade Lacrosse) 
This is an opportunity to learn the skills of lacrosse in an informal setting. There are no games 
against other teams. Children in grades Pre-k through 2

nd
 will be introduced to lacrosse skills and get 

their hands on the equipment used to play this fast paced, exciting game. Participants will get to 
hold a stick and learn the basics of passing, catching, shooting, pick-ups and defense and will 
participate in some fun skill development games.  

 

Dates:  Saturdays May 8th-June 19th  
Grade/Time: Pre-K -1st: 8:00-9:00AM 

1st & 2nd Grade: 9:15-10:30AM 
Location: Cleveland Ave Field 
Cost: $40 for residents/ $50 for non-residents 
Coordinator: Dawna Daigle, ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov 

Middle School Lacrosse   
Auburn Rec oversees Middle School Lacrosse and is offering separate teams for 7-8th grade boys 

and 6-8th grade girls. Practices will be held 3-4 days a week, with weekday games (there will be no 

transportation available for away games). Practices and homes games will 

be held at Auburn Middle School. Practice days and times will depend on 

coach availability. Financial Aid is available for those that qualify. Players 

must provide their own equipment.  
 

Dates: April—June   

Cost: $80 Residents/$90 Non-Residents  

Location: Auburn Middle School Fields   

Coordinator: Darcey Gardiner, dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov 
 

3
rd

-6
th

 Grade Lacrosse 
Auburn Rec Lacrosse is in the Maine Youth Lacrosse League. Players will practice 2 times per week, 
with games on Sundays starting in May. Equipment lists are linked below, as well as on our website. 
Registration will remain open until May 1

st
 Practices will start April 12

th
 @ Ingersoll Turf 

Facility!  

 

3
rd

 & 4
th

 Grade- Tues & Fridays 6:30-7:30PM (Until April 28
th

) 
5

th
 & 6

th
 Grade- Mon & Wednesdays 6:30-8PM (Until April 30

th
) 

Equipment List 
 
Cost: $70 ($80 for non-residents) 
Coaches: We are still looking for coaches for both age groups, please reach out to Dawna, if you are 
interested in coaching.  
Coordinator: Dawna Daigle, ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov 

mailto:ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov
https://teamsideline.com/common/_GetDownload.aspx?d=PHPFRdXlc4U8%2bKBOp9mfayBf8q%2fBXeTzVoCUyIOz9h8%3d
mailto:ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov
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YOUTH SPORTS 

Summer Middle School Lacrosse 
Camp: BOYS 
New this summer we will be holding a middle school boys 
lacrosse camp (6

th
-8

th
 Grade)! The camp will be run by Edward 

Little HS Varsity Coach Tom Smith. This will be a week-long camp, 
run in the evenings for skills and drills and mini lacrosse games.  
Min: 12/Max: 48 
 
 

Summer Middle School Lacrosse 
Camp: GIRLS 

We are hoping to hold our first ever girls’ lacrosse camp for grades 5-8. Edward Little HS coaches 

and players will help instruct this week-long camp, working with attendees on skills and drills and 

preparing them for the 2022 Auburn Recreation all-girls lacrosse season.  
 

Dates/Times: TBD  |  Coordinator: Darcey Gardiner, dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov 

Auburn Invaders Youth Softball Travel Team  

Be on the lookout for Invaders 2021-22 tryout information! Tryouts will be held in the 
beginning of August for 10u, 12u, 14u, 16u, & 18u girls travel softball.  

This is a competitive program with fall practices and scrimmages in September and October; indoor 
winter workouts starting in November; and summer tournaments in Maine and throughout New 
England in June and July. 

mailto:dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov
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Summer Track & Field  
Our USATF program offers many opportunities for new and experienced track athletes.  All lessons 
are catered to the age and ability of the participant, and our coaches will ensure your player will 
learn and grow from the beginning to the end of the 
season! Maximum 100 participants.  
 

Parents’ meeting scheduled for June 14 (first practice).  
 

Ages: 3-14 years old  
Dates: June-August 
Practices start June 14

th
-early August (Mondays & 

Wednesdays)  
Time: Practices 5:45-7:15PM 
Location: ELHS Track (occasionally Ingersoll Turf Facility)  
Cost: $60 ($70 for Non-Resident)   
Coordinator: Dawna Daigle, ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov 
 
 

 

Middle School Coed Summer Flag Football  
Auburn Rec will be holding a co-ed middle school flag football league open 
for boys and girls. Depending on the number of participants, we will either 
create concrete teams or be switching up the teams weekly. Middle school 
students will play in a weekly 45-minute 6v6 flag football game, officiating 
and coaching will be done by our recreation middle school football coaching 
staff and the Edward Little Coaching staff. Min: 12/Max: 48  
 
 

 

Dates: Wednesdays, June 23rd - July 28th  
Time: 6:00 PM & 7:00 PM  
Cost: $35 Residents/$45 Non-Residents  
Location: Chestnut Field (Next to Auburn PAL Center)  
Coordinator: Darcey Gardiner, dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov 
 
 
 

Summer Baseball & Softball Camp  
This summer Auburn Rec will be offering a softball and baseball camp for incoming 5-8th graders. 
The Rec will be running a 3-day softball camp filled with hitting, fielding, game play and lots of fun 
little extras. Girls will be participating in drills of all sorts, as well as mini softball games, kickball 
games, water balloon throwing and more. Auburn Invaders coaches as well as other volunteers will 
be helping to make this summer softball camp one your daughter will never 
forget! Athletes must bring their own lunch, snacks and water bottle as well as 
any softball equipment you may have; Glove/Sneakers/Cleats required. 
Maximum Participants 15. 
 

Dates: TBA  
Time: TBA  
Location: TBA  
Cost: TBA 
Coordinator: Darcey Gardiner, dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov 

YOUTH SPORTS 

mailto:ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov
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Summer Tumbling  
Our tumbling instructor will guide your child to learning the basics of tumbling, from a forward roll 
to a back tuck. The class is for all levels of experience.  
 

Grades:  K-8
th

 grade  
Dates:  TBA 
Time:   5:00-7:00PM  
Location:  Hasty Community Center Gym  
Price:   $60 ($70 for Non-Residents)  
Coordinator: Dawna Daigle, ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer Cheer Camp  
Join lead instructor Crystal Kirk for a 1-week introduction to stunts, cheers, and dance as you 
familiarize yourself with the exciting sport of Cheerleading! This program is open to new and 
experienced cheerleaders. Sign up for the grade 
your child will be GOING INTO this fall.  
 

Grades:  K-8
th

 grade  
Dates:  5

th
-8

th
 grade – June 21

st
-25

th
  

K-4
th

 grade- July 5
th

-9
th

  
Time:   5:30-7:00PM   
Location:  Hasty Community Center Gym  
Price:   $50 ($60 for Non-Residents) 
 

Coordinator:  
Dawna Daigle, ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov 
 
 
 

THANK YOU TO OUR PARENTS,  
VOLUNTEERS, COACHES & SPONSORS!  

YOUTH SPORTS 

 
ONLINE PROGRAM REGISTRATION 

You can register for most of our programs ONLINE! Visit www.auburnmaine.gov  

Or stop by our office located at 48 Pettengill Park, Auburn Maine  

Office Hours 8:00am to 4:30pm, Monday - Friday  

mailto:ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov
http://www.teamsideline.com/auburnme
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Volunteers Wanted! 
 

Auburn Recreation warmly welcomes volunteers for various programs and  
sports teams throughout the year! 

 

Interested individuals must fill out a volunteer application and pass a 
background check. If you are hoping to become a youth sports coach, run the 
clock during games, or assist at our senior gatherings please reach out to us.  

 

AuburnRec@auburnmaine.gov or 333-6611 

FALL YOUTH SPORTS  

Youth Football League  
 

7th & 8th Grades 
Practices start week of August 16th and the Parent 
Meeting will be held in August (TBD). This program 
will participate in a new league this year.  
 

Practices: 5:30 - 7:00 PM (3 days per week) 
Location: TBD  
Games: Weekends starting in September, Home 
Game Location TBD 
Cost: $160 Resident/$180 Non-Resident (includes equipment) 
*$40 discount for participants who purchase their own helmet  
Head Coach: Dan Johnson  
Coordinator: Darcey Gardiner, dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov 

 

5th & 6th Grade  
Practices will start the week of August 16

th
 

Practices: 5:00 - 7:00 PM (2-3 days per week)  
Location: Pettengill Baseball Field  
Games: Sundays starting in September, Home Game Location TBD   
Cost: $90 Resident/$100 Non-Resident (Includes equipment) 
*$40 discount for participants who purchase their own helmet  
Head Coach: Dale Brown 
Coordinator: Darcey Gardiner, dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov 

 

3rd & 4th Grade 
Practices will start the week of August 16

th
 

Practices: 5:30 - 7:00 PM (2-3 days per week)  
Location: Pettengill Baseball Field  
Games: Sundays starting in September, Home Game Location TBD   
Cost: $90 Resident/$100 Non-Resident (Includes equipment) 
*$40 discount for participants who purchase their own helmet  
Coaches: Volunteer coaches needed. Please apply! 
Coordinator: Darcey Gardiner, dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov 

YOUTH SPORTS 

mailto:dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov
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Little Eddies Fall Soccer  
Players will be introduced to the basic techniques of soccer in a fun and positive environment. 
Emphasis will be on learning through fun games and small sided play. Each participant will receive 
their own soccer t-shirt.  Min: 15 / Max: 50 per division 
 
Date: Sundays, August 21st – October 2th (No games Labor Day weekend)  
Time/Ages:  3-5 yrs old: 9:00 - 10:00 AM Skills & drills  

6-10 yrs old: 10:15 - 11:15 AM Skills & warmups followed by game play 
Cost: $50 Resident/$60 Non-Resident (includes jersey)  
Location: Pettengill Park Baseball Field (Ingersoll Turf Facility—weather location)  
Instructor: Auburn Recreation Coaches & HS Athletes 
 
Coordinator: Darcey Gardiner, dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov  
 

 

Auburn Rec Co-Ed Flag Football 
Auburn Rec welcomes back Flag Football as an in-house 5v5 
League! Coaches will teach your children the basics of football and 
will hold parent meetings on the first day of practice. 
 
Grades: Kindergarten-2

nd
 grade  

Starts Week of September 6th 
Practices: Cleveland Field 
Games: Pettengill Park Saturdays, between 10AM-1PM (Starting 
September 18th-October 23rd) 
Cost: $60.00/$70.00 for non-residents  
Location: Cleveland Field 
Coordinator: Dawna Daigle, ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov 

 
 

Auburn Rec Football Cheering  
This season, we will be offering Football Cheerleading for fall Youth Football games. Rec Coaches 
will lead your child through practice including: dynamic warm-up/stretch, jumps, stunts, and sideline 
cheers! Program cost includes a t-shirt and shorts.  
 
Grades: 6-8

th
 grade  

Dates: TBA 
Cost: $70/$80 non-resident   
Location: TBA mostly outside  
Coordinator: Dawna Daigle, 
ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov 

 

ONLINE PROGRAM REGISTRATION 

You can register for most of our programs ONLINE! 

Visit www.auburnmaine.gov  

Or stop by our office located at 

48 Pettengill Park, Auburn Maine  

Office Hours 8:00am to 4:30pm  

Monday - Friday  

FALL YOUTH SPORTS  

YOUTH SPORTS 

mailto:dgardiner@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov
http://www.teamsideline.com/auburnme
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ONLINE PROGRAM REGISTRATION 

You can register for most of our programs ONLINE! Visit www.auburnmaine.gov  

Or stop by our office located at 48 Pettengill Park, Auburn Maine  

Office Hours 8:00am to 4:30pm, Monday - Friday  

The PAL afterschool program is designed as a safe and fun place for neighborhood kids to drop by 
Monday – Friday from 3:00pm-6:00pm during the school year. Volunteers and local organizations 
work with the PAL Coordinator and staff to offer a variety of programs, such as: 

 

Homework Help, afterschool healthy snacks, soccer, photography, crafts and games, gardening and 
canning, holiday and seasonal events & much more!  

 

To learn more or to support the PAL program please contact PAL Coordinator Shawn Boyd at: 
SBoyd@auburnmaine.gov or by calling 207.333.6650 X2041. 

 
The Police Activities League (PAL) was created in 2013 to help provide positive, horizon-broadening experiences  

for at-risk youth in our city. The PAL Center provides educational and athletic activities for kids after school  
and during the summer, not to mention positive interaction with police officers.  

Grab n’ Go Grocery Program 
Created in March of 2020 in response to the COVID-19 pandemic, the 
Grab n’ Go program was designed to assist Auburn residents who 
faced with food insecurity. As the program evolved, the PAL Center 
became the heart of our GNG efforts. Currently this program supplies 
a weekly box of groceries to households that qualify (based in 
household income). If you or someone you know is in need of food 
assistance, please reach out to Auburn Recreation staff at 
auburnrec@auburnmaine.gov or 333-6611.   
 

Sponsors, Partners and Donations 
The PAL and GNG programs are perfect examples of how the Auburn Community steps up to help 
their neighbors during hard times. The efforts and generosity both programs have experienced from 
our Auburn family is truly amazing and deeply appreciated. It takes a vast amount of energy, time 
and resources for these programs to operate, and we would not be able to continue to offer these 
programs without the dedication of our community through partnerships, sponsors and donations. If 
you are interested in finding out more information on ways to support these incredible community 
programs, please contact Auburn Recreation, PAL or GNG staff.  

http://www.teamsideline.com/auburnme
mailto:SBoyd@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:auburnrec@auburnmaine.gov
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Mother Son Sports Night  
Dress in your favorite sports team apparel and join us for some fun for all ages. Featuring games, 
inflatables, plus all your favorite food, like popcorn, pizza, hotdogs & much more!  Mother figures are 
welcomed!  
 

Ages: All Ages (most appropriate for K-6
th

) 
Date:  Saturday May 22

nd
  

Time: 4:00-6:00PM  
Location: Pettengill Softball Field  
Cost: $30 ($15 per person) Register under 
child’s name  
 

Coordinator: Dawna Daigle, 
ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov   

FAMILY & COMMUNITY EVENTS 

Youth Fishing Derby    
Join us for this fun filled derby where kids of all 
ages have a great time. Action can be fast and 
furious, and is always fun.  We stock Pettengill Pond 
with two hundred Brook Trout ranging in size from 
6 to 12 inches!!  Rules will be emailed out to pre-
registrants and provided at the event. Day of 
registration opens at 9:30AM and 11:30AM.  
 
 

Date: (Rain or Shine) June 5
th

  
 

Time:  8 & Under  10-11:30AM   
9-15 from 12-1:30PM   

 

Location: Pettengill Park Pond  
 

Cost: $5.00 per child (must be 15 years old and 
younger)  
 

Coordinator: Dawna Daigle 
ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov 

mailto:ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov
mailto:ddaigle@auburnmaine.gov
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Art in the Park  
As public art continues to be the new buzz around town, 
Auburn is excited to announce the return of this very 
special event! Our team is working through the logistics of 
providing a safe, fun Art in the Park event during the 
summer of 2021, and a detailed plan will be ready for the 
public in May.   
 

Watch for details at www.artinauburn.com   
 
 
 

Maine’s Bicentennial Celebration  
Please note: This event is subject to change. Watch for details at www.maine200parade.com.  

 

Auburn and Lewiston are honored to help celebrate Maine’s 
Bicentennial right here in the Twin Cities! We are cooking up 
something that will be fun (and safe) for everyone. Watch for 
details at: www.maine200parade.com   
 

Tentative Date: Saturday, August 21, 2021 
Location:  Downtown Auburn & Lewiston  
Cost: FREE  
 

 
 

Auburn Community Concert Band’s 40th Season!  
Downtown Auburn will finally be graced with the sounds of 
our amazing Auburn Community Concert Band this summer! 
ACCB will be returning this summer for their annual summer 
concert series following all Maine CDC COVID protocols. 
Please be prepared to wear a mask and have your group be 
socially distance from others in the plaza. Bring your chair, grab some dinner and enjoy the sounds 
and views from Festival Plaza.  
 

Dates: Wednesdays July 7 through August 25. Performances begin at 7:00pm at Festival Plaza, 
Main Street Auburn (no indoor rain locations this year). Cost: FREE! 
 

For more information please visit: www.auburncommunityband.com  

FAMILY & COMMUNITY EVENTS 

(photo from ACCB website) 

http://www.artinauburn.com
http://www.maine200parade.com
http://www.maine200parade.com
http://www.auburncommunityband.com
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SAVE THE DATE! 
Fright Festival: October 30, 2021  
Save the date for our annual Fright Festival in Pettengill Park! Join us for some fun Halloween 
themed games and fill up your candy bag. Look for more details in the Fall Brochure.  
 

Holiday Parade & Tree Lighting: Saturday December 4, 2021  
We are excited to bring back our annual Tree Lighting and Holiday Parade along with some of 
the new holiday festivities we started last year. Watch for more information in our Fall Brochure 
on all things “holiday” and save the date for the Tree lighting & Holiday Parade. 
 

New Year’s Auburn: Friday December 31, 2021    
Plans are underway for New Year’s Auburn, which will be held on Friday December 31, 
2021!  Watch for more information at www.NewYearsAuburn.com! 
 

Winterfest: January 29-31, 2022     
Don’t miss Auburn’s Annual Winter Festival, packed with fun for the whole family! Events will 
occur all weekend long at various locations throughout the city and we promise lots of wintery 
highlights. 

Auburn Art Walk & Storywalk  
Auburn Recreation is excited to share the Auburn Storywalk along the Riverwalk 
project. This spring there will be 16 display cases along the Riverwalk that showcase a 
different theme each month and encourage the public to enjoy some physical activity 
while viewing the displays.  
 

The Storywalk runs from Bonny Park to West Pitch Park (past Festival Plaza, toward the 
falls). These cases will be incorporated into L/A Art’s, Art Walk event which occurs on 
the Final Friday of the month from 5:30-8:00PM, from May to October. If you are 
interested in submitting art for the displays, please contact Auburn Recreation at 333-
6611 or auburnrec@auburnmaine.gov   
  

 
 
 

Friends of Mt. Apatite (FOMA)   
Friends of Mt. Apatite is a group of local outdoor enthusiasts who use 
the various trails and open spaces at Mt. Apatite year-round. From casual 
dog walkers, mining enthusiasts and snowmobile club members, to our 
local mountain bike groups, Mt. Apatite has something for everyone!  
 

FOMA meets monthly to cover a wide variety of topics, including access 
to the trails, signage, trail improvements, park rules, parking etc. If you 
are interested in joining this group please contact Sabrina Best, 
Recreation Director, 333-6611 or sbest@auburnmaine.gov   

FAMILY & COMMUNITY EVENTS 

http://www.NewYearsAuburn.com
mailto:sbest@auburnmaine.gov
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FAMILY & COMMUNITY EVENTS 

Auburn Summer Movie Series! 
Movies will start approximately at Dusk. Maine CDC guidelines and restrictions in place  
on the date of the Movie must be followed. Movies are in the park (bring your own  
chair, blanket and snacks) unless otherwise noted.  

 
Friday, June 11 | Anniversary Park at 8:45pm | Grease 
 

Friday, July 16 | Pettengill Softball Field at 8:45pm | Angels in the Outfield   
 

Friday, July 30 | DRIVE-IN at Norway Savings Bank Arena Parking Lot at 
8:45pm | The Mighty Ducks 
 

Friday, August 13 | Lake Grove Park at 8:45pm | Aquaman (PG-13) 
 

Thursday, September 16 | Chestnut Park, near PAL, between 7 & 8pm | Tom  
and Jerry (PG) 
 

Saturday October 30 | Drive-In at Great Falls Plaza; Registration required  
6:00pm: Monsters, Inc. (G) | 8:00pm: Hocus Pocus (G)  
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Auburn’s Public Art Projects  |  2021   
 

The City of Auburn is proud to announce the addition of two incredible new public art projects, both 

of which are scheduled to be installed in 2021. The sculpture “Bud Form” will be installed in Longley 

Park downtown, next to the Longley Bridge. Maine artist Hugh Lassen was selected by the Public Art 

Committee after an extensive RFP process. This piece is scheduled to be installed by Fall of 2021.  

To compliment the addition of this sculpture, the City of Auburn is also installing a piece called “The 

Fish” in our beautiful new Anniversary Park (New Auburn). This larger-than-life-sized fish sculpture is 

a creation of Maine artist Thomas Berger. This piece is on target to be installed by May/June, 2021.  

Sculpture concept drawing 

The sculpture in progress 
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Get Involved! 

The Auburn Parks and Recreation Advisory Board is a committee appointed by 
the City Council that is responsible for providing the Recreation Department, 
City Staff and City Council with advice on planning and development for 
recreation programs and spaces. The Advisory Board is currently working on 
several initiatives and projects and need the communities help and support. If 
you are looking for a way to get involved, but don’t have the time to commit to 
a more formal board try joining one of the various workgroups or projects. 
 

Tot Lot Workgroup 
Municipal Beach Workgroup 

Friends of Mount Apatite  
Public Art and Art in the Park  

 
If something listed above does not spark your interest, there are several other 

committees and boards that may be a better fit:  
 

Age Friendly  
Conservation Commission  

Complete Streets Committee 
PAL Board of Directors 

 
A full list of Auburn’s many boards, committees & commissions - as well as 

application information - can be found on our website:  
www.auburnmaine.gov/Pages/Government/Boards-and-Committees 

http://www.auburnmaine.gov/Pages/Government/Boards-and-Committees


 38 

 



 39 

 

Auburn Recreation Department 
Program Registration Form  

To register online please visit: www.auburnmaine.gov  

For questions please contact us at: (207) 333-6611 or email auburnrec@auburnmaine.gov  

 

PARTICIPANT INFORMATION  

 First Name: __________________________ Last Name:_______________________________ 

 Street Address:__________________________________________________________________ 

 City:__________________________________________ Zip:_______________________________ 

 Phone:________________ E-Mail (For Receipt):_____________________________________  

 

PROGRAM INFORMATION 

 Program Title:____________________________________________________________________ 

 Registration Amount:________________     Day/Session: ___________________________  

 

PROGRAM INFORMATION 

 Program Title:____________________________________________________________________ 

 Registration Amount:________________     Day/Session: ___________________________  

 

 

PROGRAM INFORMATION 

 Program Title:____________________________________________________________________ 

 Registration Amount:________________     Day/Session: ___________________________  

 

PAYMENT INFORMATION 

 I authorize Auburn Recreation to process my payment in the amount of: $_________________ 

 Payment Type:      Cash Debit/Credit    Check (pay to City of Auburn (Check #: ________) 

 Card Type:  Visa  Master Card  Discover  

 Name on Card: ________________________________________________________________ 

 Card Number: _________________________________________________________________  

 Exp. Date: _________________    Security Code: _____________ 

 Signature: ____________________________________________________________________ 
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